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Good-bye but not Farewell! We officially closed the workshop today. It has been an exciting, inspiring, 
challenging, revealing, and most of all an experiential journey of God’s love! 

While we will miss the people who made unforgettable bonds with, knowing that they are out there 
working on our mission together brings us a little closer no matter how far apart we are. 

Thank you to everyone who supported us and prayed for us on this journey! Look forward to seeing new 
and amazing things in the future! Until 2019! FIRED UP. 


